
July 20, 1970 

Richard S . Hartenberg 
Dept. of Mechanical E ngineering 
Northwestern University 
E vanston, Illinois 60201 

Dear Mr . Hartenberg: 

Thank you for your letter of 15 July, 
regarding your interest in Don Crabtree's 
Science article . 

Mr. Crabtree w i ll be in the field for 
the rest of the summer directing a swnmer 
flintknapping school. I'm forward ing his 
mail but it m ay be a while be£ ore he is able 
to reply. 

Enclosed is his bibliography for your 
inform ation. 

jb 
encl. 

cc: Don Crabtree 

Yours truly, 

Joann Bopp 
Secretary to Don Crabtree 
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